
Mighty Indian Band Students and Parents: 

 

The Mighty Indian Band members of all levels have been working hard this year 

and our Christmas Concert is quickly approaching.  The concert will be on 

December 14, 2021 at the FISD Auditorium. The concert will be split into three 

time slots for each group; 6th grade will perform at 5:00 pm, 7th/8th grade will 

perform at 6:00 pm, and High School will perform at 7:00 pm.  Each section of the 

concert will not take an hour, we are allowing an ample amount of time in 

between each section of the concert for air in the auditorium to circulate from 

the previous group.  I estimate that 6th grade and 7th/8th grade band’s sections will 

last 15-20 minutes.  After the performance and awards are presented, we are 

asking that the students and the audience please clear the building as soon as 

instruments are put away and any pictures are taken.  Students are asked to 

please be in their seats ready to go 20 minutes before their performance time, 

and audience members will be allowed to take their seats 15 minutes before the 

performance time.  

Those that are not able to attend will be able to watch the concert through a live 

stream on the FISD Facebook page. 

Students are asked to please wear “church attire” for the concert.  Nice jeans will 

be allowed, but absolutely no t-shirts, hoodies, hats, shorts, athletic pants, or 

tennis shoes will be allowed. Santa hats and Christmas sweaters will be allowed as 

long as they do not distract from the concert. 

This concert is a chance for your student to show off the hard work they have 

done so far this year; please do absolutely everything in your power to ensure 

they are able to show off the hard work they have put into this year of band.  

Attendance at the concert is mandatory unless I am contacted beforehand.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 

davidrobbins@frankstonisd.net or at 903-876-5940.  I look forward to seeing 

everyone at the concert! 

Sincerely, 

David Robbins 
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